
Important Service 
Announcement

1131 N. Blue Gum Street
Anaheim, CA 92806



Attn: [Business Name]

[Property Address]

California State Law SB 1383 went into effect January 1, 2022. This law requires that all businesses divert recyclable 
material, including organic material, from landfills by implementing recycling programs. Because your business 
does not currently have the required organics and/or recycling programs, the city has approved automatic 
enrollment of recycling and organics recycling services to be provided by Republic Services.

Republic Services will deliver the necessary carts for compliance. There is still the opportunity to discuss 
container size options based on your property’s specific needs. If you are interested in reviewing your 
service options with a Republic Services representative, please contact Republic Services at 714.575.3824 or 
fangel@RepublicServices.com before 11/30/22. If you feel that your property may be eligible for a waiver 
based on minimal waste produced and/or space constraints, please visit ggcity.org/organics to view eligibility 
requirements before contacting Republic Services.

Your NEW SB 1383-compliant carts are scheduled to be delivered between 12/12/22 and 12/17/22. 

The City of Garden Grove and Republic Services are here to support your business in compliance with these state-
mandated requirements. Please contact Republic Services at 714.575.3824 or fangel@RepublicServices.com 
or the Garden Grove’s Public Works Department recycling hotline at 714.741.5344 for additional information 
and guidance.

Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to supporting you in your new recycling programs 
and working together to better our community.

Sincerely, 
The City of Garden Grove and Republic Services
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